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Dear Chris 
 
Many thanks for this notification.   
 
It would appear from the letter of 17 December 2013 from the Animal Welfare team 
leader in the Scottish Government that the consultation is drafted but awaiting 
authorisation from the Cabinet Secretary.  We are concerned about the delay as it 
reduces the opportunity to link in with the legislation at Westminster, which seems to 
us the most efficient way to legislate on this particular topic.  
 
As always, we are very grateful for the Committee’s consideration of the Petition. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Libby Anderson 


